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PUBLIC HEALTH ADVISORY: 

Swimming Allowed at Town Beach 
October 2, 2021 

 

Results of water quality samples taken on September 21 and September 30 by the MA 
Department of Public Health (MDPH) show cyanobacteria levels below the MDPH guideline 
level of 70,000 cells/ml as well as non-detect readings for cyanotoxins.  In addition, water 
visibility is over 5 feet. 
 
At this time, the Board of Health is lifting the No Swimming advisory. 
 

 Swimming is allowed at the Town Beach 
 
 
For more information, please see: 

 www.mass.gov/info-details/harmful-algae-blooms-in-freshwater-bodies 

 https://www.harvard-ma.gov/board-health/pages/algal-blooms  
 
 
To stay informed of this and other public health issues in Harvard, residents should sign up for 
alerts from the Board of Health and the Town Administrator at:  www.harvard-ma.gov/subscribe 
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